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Crop development report - Hallertau  
April 2019 

Further Information: 

 

After a very warm and dry spring, the hops are at a normal growing stage, healthy and growing well. The 

now wet and cold weather will inhibit the growth of the hop plants.  

Training of the hop shoots started very early due to the warm weather and was completed at the end of 

April respectively beginning of May.  

Phytosanitary measures to control the peronospora primary infection have already been carried out and will 

be completed after training is done. 
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